
SAUL JARCHO, M. D. 
35 EAST 85th STREET 

NEW YORK

October 2, 1961

Miss Laura Gilpin
Box 1173
Santa Pe, New Mexico

Dear Miss Gilpin,

Thank you for your friend­
ly letter of September 28. I am delighted 
to know that you are about to publish a book 
on the Navaho and that the ceremonial pict­
ures are to be included. Perhaps your pub­
lisher might be persuaded to send me an ann­
ouncement.

As to my own opus, I doubt
that I shall have it ready within the next 
four years, to judge from the present rate 
of "progress".

I was pleased to see your
photograph in the October issue of the New 
Mexico Magazine.

With best wishes

SJsbb

Sincerely


